
The Hometown Heroes Project has been 
designed to acknowledge and          
show appreciation to as many essential 
workers from the Town of Wolfville and 
its surrounding areas as possible.
 We hope that by documenting this 
time in our history, we can preserve the 
stories of the participants so that future 
generations can know the unique stories 
of these brave community members. 
 For the purposes of this project, 
essential workers are defined as anyone 
who worked in the public during the 
Covid-19 pandemic in services or 
businesses that remained open in some 
capacity to serve our community.

 Those profiled have been invited to 
participate by their peers via email and 
are simply asked to supply an image 
and write a few sentences about what it 
was like to work through the recent 
pandemic.
 If you or anyone you know would 
like to invite an essential worker to 
participate in this project, please visit 
the project website at:
www.hometownheroesproject.net/
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